
July 17, 2003 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of   Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council   July 22, 2003 
 

LETTER FROM GARY & BEVERLY GURLING REGARDING ALLOWING 
LIVE BANDS AS PART OF BLOCK PARTIES 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 
Direct staff as deemed appropriate.  
 
Background: 
 
The City Council voted to place this item on the agenda for the July 22, 2003 meeting.  
The Gurlings have been advised by email that the City Council will be considering their letter that 
this meeting. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


